
Figure 2: Cruise track from the 75 kHz ADCP data feed. Symbols show VMP and XCP profile locations

informed that the ship’s departure from shipyard was delayed and that it would not arrive alongside at
RSMAS until midday on March 5th.

Monday, March 5 - MOB day 1 Due to the delay in the return of the vessel from shipyard the science
party arrived at RSMAS at noon and met the NMF technicians. While waiting for the vessel to
arrive at RSMAS we moved our equipment to the dock ready to be loaded and began testing the two
MARS Seagliders and the two UW Deepgliders. All gliders failed to connect to the iridium satellite
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